
Water Committee Meeting Minutes  
June 25, 2024  

  
The meeting was called to order at 10:08 AM by Chairman Eyrich.  
 

Others present were members Kellie Ferrell and Bob Porth, also in attendance were Mayor 
Wise, Water Supt. Cappellano and Sewer Plant Operator Tom Barrett  
 

The meeting's sole purpose was to discuss and prepare for our upcoming meeting with 
representatives of Teasdale Foods and ERH Enterprises. Chairman Eyrich turned the 
meeting over to Mayor Wise who led the discussion which centered around 
Teasdale’s wanting to increase their effluent discharge to the pre-treatment lagoons by up 
to 100,000 gallons per day. The city wants to contract ERH to operate the 
lagoons which would become the financial responsibility of Teasdale. The project is in its 
beginning stages and no hard decisions were made at this meeting  
 

No further business appearing, the meeting adjourned at approximately 10:55 AM. 
 
Chairman Stephen Eyrich reporting.  
 


